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BUNK REMODEL
We are beginning to remodel our bunks.We will be 
starting with our youngest bunks and working our way up 
to the older bunks.They will be outfitted with brand new 
bathrooms, knotty pine walls, new floors and AC!They 
are going to look like our current LT bunks. We can’t 
wait to see everyone’s faces when they get to camp this 
summer.

ROUTE 715 TUNNEL

Then.Now.Always!

TUNNEL IS COMPLETED
We are happy to announce that we have completed our 
tunnel under Route 715.We are now able to cross to our 50 
acres of property and put together a great plan to utilize this 
untouched area.There are already tons of trails, our lake and 
Lake House, and a couple other areas that we have ideas on 
already.Check out the photos that outline the progress.It took 
over a year to get the project started but we got it done!

PROJECTS & IMPROVEMENTS @ CAMP
HELLO EVERYONE, with 2017 now over we have 
already started planning for exciting new things for 2018. 
Check out a list of this year’s projects and let’s get excited 
for 2018’s improvements of camp! Newfor

2018

CONTINUED ON PAGE 6...
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MITCH’S 
CORNER

P.S. Austin says 
 “Hi Everyone”

Since we bought camp there was 
always a great desire to build an 
underpass and unite the “Lake 
Side” with the “Main Camp”. 
As one can imagine it is 
a very long process to get 

the state of Pennsylvania to 
approve a shutdown of one of their roads and 

build an underpass through it. But we were finally able to 
accomplish this as was seen at Fall Foliage.

Now we will never have to cross the road again. Additionally 
all golf carts and gators can easily fit through. Not only are 
we a safer camp but we will also become a much more fun 
camp. Now that we can easily and safely use the “Lake Side 

50 acres” we will devote our energy to make our “Lake 
Experience” a big part of Camp Lindenmere. The Lake 
House will be fully renovated and will be open for snacks 
all afternoon, our lake will be expanded, and our lake area 
beautified; decks, lounge chairs, beach volleyball will be 
set up and hiking trails will be carved out on the new fun 
side of our camp. Big exciting 
changes as Camp Lindenmere 
becomes better and better. I 
can’t wait to see how much 
each of you enjoy the “Lake 
Side” @ Camp Lindenmere!!

With Love, 

Dear Kids, Parents & Family,

Mitch

Lisa is a lifelong camper with over 21 years of camping experience. She has worked at a top 
camp in Pennsylvania as an Assistant Director, head counselor, office manager, health center 
manager and has been involved with camper recruiting and touring. Spencer also has over 
21 years of camping experience. Throughout his career in camping he has been an Assistant 
Director, head counselor, division leader, athletic director, staff recruiter and dining hall 
manager at day camps and sleep away camps. They live just North of Philadelphia and are 
the parents their two kids Dana, who is a senior in high school and Zach, who is a junior at 
Temple University. Together Lisa and Spencer make a great team and are natural lifelong 
campers. We are looking forward to an amazing 2018 with them at Lindenmere!

ASSISTANT DIRECTORS LISA AND SPENCER BORINE

Hi Lindenmere Family!
We are excited to announce two new members 
to our year round team. Lisa and Spencer 
Borine have joined us as the newest Assistant 
Directors at Lindenmere.

Then Now Always,
Odie, Monica, and Austin

ODIE, MONICA  &  AUSTIN
A LETTER FROM
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This is going to be the best summer ever as we celebrate 
all that Lindenmere has to offer! We can’t wait for you to 
experience…the best major and minor activities around, 
awesome trip days, our exciting new additions to camp, 
ultimate camp spirit and best friends that will last a lifetime! 
Let’s meet our amazing first time Lindenmere campers for 
summer 2018!  

FRANCE We are thrilled that Alexandre and Dimitri Goursolle are 
traveling to the states this summer to spend time with us. We can’t wait for 
you to experience all the Lindenmere has to offer!

CONNECTICUT Arthur Burba is a great kid and we can’t wait to 
show him all the exciting activities that he can participate in!

FLORIDA Aylah Kandel is looking forward to being a part of the 
Lindenmere family! We welcome Emma Blagsvedt and can’t wait to see 
what she loves most about camp. Maddie Sakalo is super excited to make 
so many new friends this summer!

MARYLAND Welcome Noa Dashoff! Your bubbly and fun 
personality is sure to fit right in at camp. We are excited that your cousin 
Logan Lewis will be joining you as well. Lexi Rosen is so excited to join 
her brother Evan this summer. She has heard such great things and will 
finally get to be a part of camp herself. Emma Rosenbaum is ready to 
have the time of her life with her sister Elizabeth at camp. You are going 
to find Joanna Strauss cheerleading, dancing and at arts and crafts this 
summer for sure! Olivia White is sure to have a blast at camp while finally 
joining her sisters Jordyn and Emma. 

NORTH CAROLINA We know Arthur Hemberger is sure to 
have a terrific time at camp. You will find him doing swimming, chess, 
gymnastics, and theater. 

NEW JERSEY Sam Hoffert is joining his sister Abby this year and 
is going to have an awesome summer. Welcome Campbell Schwarz to 
camp. We are so excited for you to see all the Lindenmere has to offer. Mia 
Trombetta is so excited to try gymnastics, cooking, dance, horseback and 
more! We are thrilled that Emily Dyme will be joining us this summer! 
Welcome! Ella Hermans is excited to experience camp with her friends 
Emily, Priya, and returning camper, Sophie. Axl and Priya Marcus 
can’t wait to be at camp for all the great activities this summer. Jason 
Bachenheimer is so happy to join his sister Samantha at camp this 
summer. Cate Glauberg will finally get to come to camp with her older 
brother Jesse. She can’t wait to have just as much fun as he does. Camp 
Lindenmere is excited to welcome Ethan Gorman. He can’t wait to do all 
the activities that his brother “EJ” does. Emily Schleifstein is definitely 
going to take full advantage of the great things Lindenmere has to offer 
this summer. Violet Bennett cannot wait to finally be a part of camp this 
summer alongside of her sister Daisy. Logan Lewis is attending camp 
with his cousin Noa. He is looking forward to trying all the great activities.

NEW YORK We are so happy to have Alexa Spar join us this summer 
along with her sister Isabella. They are sure to have a terrific time. Piper 
Sinrod is thrilled to experience camp this summer. We can’t wait to see her 
smiling face. Kyla and Laila Gruber will certainly be found in our dance 
studio this summer. They are so excited to make so many new friends. 
Jesse Schindler can’t wait to play sports, swim, be a part of the rock band, 
theater and more. Welcome Jesse! Look out for Jessica Bond to be a part 
of our Broadway production this summer. She is sure to be entertaining!! 
Sara Zimmerman is going to be tumbling in our gymnastics pavilion, 
part of the theater and doing a lot of projects in our Art Center this summer. 
You will find Ethan Kondak playing gaga, swimming, doing archery and 
the ropes course just to name a few this summer. Welcome Ethan!! Eila 
Berger gets to join her sister Noa at camp for the first time. We are so happy 
to have them both with us. Zachary Stein completes the trio of Sylvi and 
Sam. He is looking forward to the awesome experience he will have with 
his siblings. Spencer Levine cannot wait to try all the great activities 
that camp has. Raelyn and Rowan Leibowitz are sure to have a terrific 
first summer. They will certainly be found at the circus, art, horseback and 
outward bound. Zoe Scher loves science and tennis and is excited to take 
part in these activities and more. Ethan and Jamie Yeung will be coming 
to camp with other first timers Victoria and Ryan Ma. They are all sure 
to have an awesome time! Devin and Dylan Sakaria are sure to do it all 
at camp this summer. They will definitely be at horseback riding and tennis! 
The circus, horseback and art are all things that Connor Stam cannot wait 
to do at camp this summer. We know he is going to love those things and 
more! Elyssa Banker loves dance, gymnastics and cannot wait to try 
circus this summer. Sisters Arianna and Sofia Feinstein are sure to do it 
all at camp. We are so excited to have them with us this summer. 

PENNSYLVANIA Camille Cohen is so excited to follow in the 
footsteps and have fun with her sister Penelope at camp this summer. We 
can’t wait to hear James “Jamie” Paul jammin’ in the rock shop. He 
will also be a part of the explorer program for sure.  Teddy Berkman 
is an awesome kid and we can’t wait to show you all of the great things 
Lindenmere has to offer. Emily Rosen is joining her big sis Sadie this 
summer. She is super excited to be a part of the fun as well. Maxwell 
“Mac” Greenberg is going to tear it up at the skate park, maybe make 
a mini movie and do a ton of arts and crafts. We are so excited to see all 
that Mac will do this summer. It is going to be awesome to see Carly Katz 
on center stage in the theater production and dance program. Dominic 
Scalia is a great kid who likes lots of activities. He is going to fit in well 
at camp. Zoe Palmer is thrilled to be attending camp this summer. We 
can’t wait to see her smiling face. Daniel “Danny” Oltman always has 
a smile on his face and will surely take part in all the activities at camp. 
Jason Kaplan is going to get creative in the media center, be onstage in 
our theater production and certainly part of the explorer program. Siblings 
Ethan and Emerson “Emmy” Solomon can’t wait to experience all 
that Lindenmere has to offer them this summer.

camp lindenm
ere
family!

Welcome to the
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enrolled 
for 2018!Look Who Is Already

1st-3rd Graders 
Eila B.
Cate G.
Olivia W.
Zahra B.
Camille C.
Laila G.
Emily R.
Lexi R.
Arthur H.
Teddy B.
Harrison S.
Zachary S.

4th Graders 
Violet B.
Diana B.
Sadie C.
Noa D.
Eliana G.
Helen H.
Aylah K.
Megan R.
Piper S.
Emerson S.
Elena S.
Olivia V.
Sara Z.
Jason B.
Julian E.
Chase G.
Dimitri G.
Maxwell G.
Rowan L.
Axl M.
Dylan S.
Daniel S.
Dominic S.
Jesse S.
Kealan T.

5th Graders 
Khloe B.
Noa B.
Sophie B.
Jessica B.
Alexa B.
Arianna F.
Samantha F.
Samantha F.
Kyla G.
Lily K.
Victoria M.
Brooke N.

Emma R.
Emma R.
Zoe S.
Campbell S.
Sophia S.
Joanna S.
Mia T.
Emma W.
Jamie Y.
Jonathan C.
Cary H.
Sam H.
Sam K.
Ethan K.
Alex P.
Kevin R.
Philip S.
Evan S.
Benjamin W.

6th Graders 
Samantha A.
Daisy B.
Lily B.
Ava B.
Penelope C.
Elizabeth C.
Leah D.
Taylor D.
Emily D.
Sofia F.
Alexis G.
Reese G.
Lily G.
Natalie G.
Sophie H.
Ella H.
Hailey K.
Raelyn L.
Brooke L.
Riley M.
Sydney M.
Sloane N.
Zoe P.
Sadie R.
Alexis R.
Maddie S.
Julia S.
Callie S.
Alexa S.
Tillie S.
Sydney T.
Noa W.
Brooke W.

Joseph B.
Jack B.
Arthur B.
Noah C.
Zachary G.
Ethan G.
Douglas H.
Jason K.
Noah K.
Lucas L.
Spencer L.
Logan L.
Ryan M.
Daniel O.
Nathan O.
Theo O.
Charlie P.
Evan R.
Andrew R.
Justin R.
Joshua S.
Devin S.
Harrison S.
Benjamin S.
Ari S.
Aaron S.
Connor S.
Ethan Y.

7th Graders 
Marley A.
Emma B.
Sydney C.
Emily C.
Anna C.
Meredith C.
Emelia C.
Emma D.
Maya F.
Sarah G.
Mia K.
Leah L.
Emily L.
Laurel L.
Ella M.
Priya M.
Brooke M.
Chloe M.
Eliza M.
ErinM.
Madeline N.
Sydnie O.
Brooke P.
Alexa R.

Stella R.
Elizabeth R.
Eve S.
Emily S.
Jordyn S.
Penelope S.
Chelsea S.
Jordyn W.
Zoe W.
Ava Y.
Evan B.
Ely B.
Gabe B.
Jack C.
Joshua C.
Zach D.
Ryan D.
Ethan E.
Vincent G.
Samuel J.
Bailey K.
Jackson K.
Owen M.
James P.
Jacob R.
Gus R.
Cory S.
Ryan S.
Charlie S.
Ben S.
Ethan S.
Archie S.
Denver T.
Bram W.

8th Graders 
Samantha B.
Elyssa B.
Kayla B.
Madelyn B.
Sarah C.
Sydney D.
Ava E.
Mollie F.
Sara F.
Emily F.
Madison G.
Avery G.
Sophia H.
Carly K.
Ava K.
Kiera M.
Anna M.
Norah M.

Lindsay O.
Maya P.
Emma R.
Raleigh S.
Solenna S.
Tali S.
Madeline S.
Brooke W.
Lucy W.
Ava Z.
Vincent B.
Jason B.
Jake C.
Brendan C.
Alexander F.
Michael G.
Jesse G.
Oliver G.
Edward G.
Sebastian H.
Jay H.
Ari K.
Andrew K.
Egor L.
Zack M.
Jeremy R.
Matthew R.
Chase R.
Noah S.
Hunter S.
Hayden T.

9th Graders 
Mikayla A.
Debby A.
Rachel B.
Kailey B.
Shelby D.
Melissa E.
Meredith E.
Maeryn E.
Jessica F.
Zoe G.
Rose G.
Sarah H.
Maggie I.
Ariana J.
Maya K.
Willow K.
Ava K.
Tegan K.
Daisy K.
Sophia L.
Riley P.

Alyssa P.
Perri R.
Lily S.
Lily S.
Isabella S.
Alexandra S.
Jordan S.
Hope W.
Hannah W.
Emily Z.
Juliana Z.
Samuel B.
Ethan B.
Nathan B.
John C.
Noah C.
Aidan F.
Jacob G.
Alexandre G.
Jacob K.
Thomas K.
Scott K.
Adam K.
Trevor L.
Ethan L.
Pietro L.
Brian M.
Charles R.
Zachary R.
Ryan S.
Robert S.
Sam S.
Ian S.
Andrew Z.

10th Graders 
Kathryn A.
Abby B.
Taya C.
Cara D.
Sophie D.
Gabrielle D.
Eliza F.
Gillian F.
Emma G.
Danielle G.
Jane H.
Jolie H.
Jessie K.
Sydney M.
Alexandra M.
Sarah M.
Olivia P.
Natasha R.

Sierra S.
Lily S.
Sylvi S.
Hannah T.
Alana T.
Kailynn W.
Will E.
Elijah F.
Alex F.
Benjamin P.
Ethan R.
Roman S.
Jared S.
Jeremy W.

11th Graders 
Allison B.
Tess F.
Rachael G.
Abby H.
Sara J.
Madison L.
Shauna M.
Samantha M.
Natalia M.
Rachel P.
Juliet P.
Sydney S.
Lennon T.
Danielle W.
Melanie W.
Jolie Z.
Robby B.
Jesse H.
Jacob R.
Jack R.

12th Graders
Brooke D.
Annie E.
Amanda N.
Jill S.
Ellie S.
Dina S.
Emily W.
Alexa B.
Josh A.
Alex D.
Jack H.
Bryan R.
Ross R.
Pierre T.
Simon T.
Joey Z.
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HOST YOUR NEXT
 EVENT AT

Lindenmere
With all of the wonderful facility improvements that 
have been made we are going to be able to operate the 
facility as a retreat center year round (of course not during 
camp months!) We have hosted groups, weddings, bar/
bat mitzvahs, school groups, church camps, band camps, 
birthday parties and football groups for over a decade. With 
the limited season we have always been restricted on how 
many we were able to host. Now with all buildings being air 
conditioned and heated we are going to be able to operate 
year round. We have hosted all sizes of groups from 50 to 
2000. We can customize your experience to meet all of your 
needs and budgets. What a better way to celebrate your 
child’s bar/bat mitzvah then at the camp that they love!
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LAKE HIGHWOOD RESTORATION 
With the completion of the tunnel we are able to access our 
lake. We are going to make this one of the most exciting 
areas on camp! We have already begun clearing the 
woods around the lake, a beach is being put in, a new 
dock, a “blob” will be installed, decks overlooking the 
lake, we have hired a new lake management company 
that is going to be treating the lake for water quality and 
eliminate vegetation growing in the lake and stock it with 
new fish and minnows, a complete fleet of new water 
toys including SUP’s, canoes, floating islands, paddle 
boats, volleyball court, deepening the lake, new aeration 
systems and campfire area! 

LAKE HIGHWOOD

...CONTINUED FROM COVER
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As you can tell we are going to be doing a ton this year to make Lindenmere the greatest camp on 
earth. We can’t wait for next year to see everyone’s smiling faces. Camp can’t come fast enough!

With Love,

Mitch, Odie, Monica, Kat, Lisa and Spencer

LAKE HOUSE REMODEL
As part of our new lake 
experience we have started 
to remodel our 5 bedroom 
lake house.It is going to be 
fully equipped with a new 
kitchen, new bedrooms, new 
bathrooms and much more!It 
is going to be outfitted with its 
own dock and become part 
of the daily lake activities 
along with bunk sleepovers 
for the older campers. 

LAKE HOUSE 

CHECK OUT THE TUNNEL TIMELINE PICS!



Winter Office:
220 Congress Park Dr.
Suite 240
Delray Beach, Florida 33445

Summer Office:
163 Lindenmere Lane
Henryville, PA 18332

Then.Now.Always!
Then.Now.Always!

We could not have asked for a more beautiful fall day to spend at camp! We loved meeting 
some of our new camp families and reuniting with our old! We know summer is the favorite 
season for camp, but it is so important to us to have these reunions for the chance to see our 
camp friends throughout the year. We created candy apples, made festive pumpkins to take 
home, picked out our favorite glitter tattoos, and tried out making colorful trays with shaving 
cream. We also enjoyed a Barbeque lunch because we know it is a camp favorite. The donut 
eating competition was fierce and the hayrides were a hit, and we had the chance to make 
our first s’mores of the season. We hope everyone who went on the tours had a blast and we 
were especially excited to show everyone the completed underpass to the lake! The best part 
is, it means summer 2018 is approaching quickly. Happy Fall! 

FALL FOLIAGE 


